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A June Newsletter?

No, but we have some late breaking information about the June officer installation that needs to be sent
to those members who don’t receive electronic email blasts.

New Executive Committee Coming Soon

SAT /6.4.16 Installation of Officers and Closing Luncheon
11.30 Historic Boone Tavern, Berea, KY

Come join us for a final get-together before we break for the summer. We’ll meet for lunch, featuring
Boone Tavern’s famous Chicken Flakes in a Bird’s Nest with accompanying vegetables and homemade
cobbler and ice cream. Of course there will be spoonbread, too! A vegetarian option is available—
just let us know your needs when you make your reservation. The all-inclusive price for lunch is $25.
Please make your reservation prior to Tuesday, May 31st by emailing Larry Sharp (agolarry@att.net) or
calling him at 859-744-2211. Since we are paying with one check that day, please bring your cash or
check made payable to Lexington Chapter AGO—no credit card payments will be available. We look
forward to seeing you there!

Jane

Composer David Cherwien pres-
ents the “Creative Hymn Playing
Workshop” to chapter members
at Centenary UMC in Lexington,
May 21, 2016.




